
 
 

December 2, 2013 

 

 

 

The State Bar of California 

Council on Access and Fairness 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my support for a proposal from Riverside City 

College in Riverside, California to be one of 20 community colleges participating in the College 

Pathway to Law School Diversity Pipeline program. 

 

Riverside City College (RCC) is one of the most diverse colleges in the Inland Empire, serving 

more than 19,000 students each semester. They provide their students with a wide range of 

options in their educational careers from helping them to obtain an associate’s degree, transfer to 

a four-year college or university, or prepare them to enter the workforce. RCC offers 

comprehensive programs to help students achieve their individual goals and is recognized as 

both a Minority serving and Hispanic Serving Institution. They are committed to providing their 

students with educational opportunities beyond their time in college.  

 

Riverside City College would be an excellent choice for the College Pathway to Law School 

Diversity Pipeline program. I fully support and commend their efforts to continue to find 

innovative ways to best serve their students.  

 

I share your strong commitment to promoting more diversity in the field of Law. Your full and 

fair consideration of this request with current laws, rules, regulations and agency policy will be 

appreciated.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Member of Congress 


